
FALL ROAD TOUR 
 
 
We had a great Road tour this past weekend. 
 
Eight of us left the BIG LOTS Parking Lot in Latrobe at 9:00 am 
Saturday morning. We travelled north thru Blairsville, Indiana, 
Punxsutawney, to Brookville. We connected with eight  
additional members at Sheetz in Brookville. This was a beautiful 
caravan of seven Corvettes, five C8’s, one C7 and one C6. 
 
From Brookville, we travelled north thru Sigel, took 819 north to 
Marienville. From Marienville we traveled thru Kane to Lantz Corners. 
took 219N to Bradford. 
 
The weather was beautiful with the leaves just starting to turn. The 
drive was beautiful. We arrived in Bradford at 2:00 o’clock and first 
stopped at MAMMA JANES EATERY for Lunch. The food was great. 
After Lunch we drove to the ZIPPO/CASE MUSEUM. 
 
We were all very impressed with the ZIPPO/CASE MUSEUM. The 
Museum is a very beautiful Facility. We were given a guided tour thru 
the Museum and learned the history of the ZIPPO LIGHTER and the 
History of CASE KNIVES. Most of us purchased Knives and other 
products from the Museum.  
 
We then checked into our Motel Rooms.  
 
We enjoyed a great Dinner at a Private Club in Bradford (Members 
Only) called the PENN HILLS CLUB. 
At the PENN HILLS CLUB we had a private dining area where we all had 
a wonderful dinner. 



In fact, Road Tour Mike and John Kuhns enjoyed Shrimp and Lobster 
Tail. 
 
 We left Bradford Sunday Morning and drove to Kinzua Bridge State 
Park located two miles from Mt. Jewett. The Park is absolutely 
beautiful. The Visitor Center is awesome and walking out on the 
Bridge to the overlook was great. The scenery was spectacular. 
 
After our visit to the Park, we drove into Kane and stopped at the 
Wilds Sonshine Factory. The Wilds Sonshine Factory is a unique 
destination on several fronts, primarily for their signature product line 
which is distilled spirits made from sunflower seeds. 
 
After we sampled the products we drove to Brookville and visited a 
Cadillac Museum with Eighty-Three (83) Cadillacs. Unbelievable 
Collection of Cadillacs. 
 
From the Cadillac Museum we drove to Blairsville and had a late 
Lunch at CLEM’s BARBECUED RIBS. GREAT, GREAT RIBS ! 
 
The trip was a great trip, we had a great time, and of course the 
weather was beautiful. 
 
 
 
 


